
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7/7/20 
 
 
Dear Summer School Elementary Parents,  

 
We are looking forward to seeing our new and returning students on Monday, July 14 - the first 
day of the Summer session! For those who were unable to attend last Thursday's Town Hall, 
please find attached the PowerPoint that we reviewed. We hope that the presentation is shared 
with your children, as it features pictures of our summer school staff and provides an overview 
of Elementary campus procedures.  
 
As a reminder, a morning health screening should be performed before students arrive at school. 
Staff will conduct a temperature check and health screening each morning of the Summer 
session. We ask that all adults wear masks when they are on campus, including during the 
assisted drop off process.  
 
Last, the Khalsa Covid-19 Health Screening Acknowledgment form is attached to this email; 
please fill out, sign, and email it to us by Friday, July 11, or bring it with you on Monday, July 
14.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns! 
 
 
 
Karen Paxton 
 


